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Dumas Selected for State Advisory Council 
 

HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – Chuck Dumas, Coordinator of Assessment 
for the Houston County School District, has been chosen for the 
Georgia Department of Education (GaDOE) 2020-2021 System Test 
Coordinator Advisory Council.  This advisory council gives the state 
suggestions on policy, assessment administration, training, and 
assessment resources. 
 
The selection committee choose Dumas for his support of the state’s 
testing program and excellent service over the years, as well as his 
enthusiasm and positive attitude.  He has served in the district for over 
16 years, to include 6+ years as the assessment coordinator.   
 
Dr. Sandy Greene, GaDOE Director of Assessment Administration, 

wrote Dumas to say, “We believe you represent the finest of GaDOE values.  We are all confident that 
you have a great deal to offer in contributing to the future growth of the state’s assessment 
programs.” 
 
Dumas said, “It is an honor to be asked by the state department to serve on the System Test 
Coordinator Advisory Council.  This reflects our district’s commitment to ensure integrity in our 
assessment program and gives us a voice in guiding the direction of assessments in our state.”   
 
Council meetings are set for Jan. 26 and March 30.  Input provided by advisory council members will 
be shared with GaDOE leadership. 
 
For more information about assessments, please visit the GaDOE Testing/Assessment webpage or 
the district’s Assessment and Accountability webpage.  Dumas may be reached at 478-988-6200, ext. 
3371, or Chuck.Dumas@hcbe.net.  
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